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Boston University MedicalCenter,

75 East Newton Street I

Boston, Massachusetts 02118 I

617/247-5212

Radiation Protection Offices

May 8, 1984

Mr. John Glenn
USNRC
631 PaA Avenue
King of 2 tssia, PA 19406

Dear Mr. G? ann:

Re: Board Medical License No: 20-02215-01

Enclosed please find a check for $40.00 to accompany
o'ur application for an amendment to our Board Medical
License which was submitted on May 4, 1984.

Thank you for your attention to this matter.

Sincerely,

xu M'

Belton A. Burrows, M.D.
Director of Radiation Proction

Enc: Check to the Nuclear Regulatory Commission,
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